
 

 
Official Memorandum from the  

Supervisor of Elections 
September 6th, 2023 
 
To:     The 75th Student Senate 

Student Body President Jack Hitchcock 
Senate President Samuel Diaz 
COGS Speaker Susan Rogowski 

 
From: Supervisor of Elections Spencer Greenwood 
 
RE: Setting the Fall 2023 Election Date 
 

According to SBS 705.4, if the Student Senate has not passed a resolution by the end 
of the Spring Semester, the Supervisor of Elections shall set the date of the Fall 
Election. SBS 705.4 reads “If no such resolution is passed the Supervisor of Elections 
shall select the date of elections no later than the Friday following the third Wednesday 
of the semester.” 
 
In light of this, and due to the current scheduling of Homecoming conflicting with the 
original planned date, the Supervisor of Elections has decided to move the Election date 
back by one week. Pursuant to 705.4, The Supervisor of Elections is rescheduling the 
Fall 2023 SGA Election to be held on October 25th from 8AM to 7PM.  
 
 
 
 
 


